

07TH August 2013

Simon Blumlein 13 Heathfield Road Petersfield GU31 4DG

Re: Plaque for your father.

Dear Simon,

It was a pleasure to talk to you today and to hear you sounding so well after your recent illness. We would like you to know that Abbey Road Studios fully supports having a plaque erected on site in recognition of your fathers many feats. We all feel we owe Alan a great debt and I know everyone at the studios would be proud to have his name permanently adorned to our walls.

Kind Regards,

Jonathan Smith

SVP Studio Operations